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Government introduces investigators to the family of Jabu Baloyi 
 
MEC for Public Transport and Roads Infrastructure has paid the family of the late Jabulani 
Baloyi a visit to update them about the support that he committed to provide the family in an 
earlier meeting this month. 
 
Mamabolo was joined by Deputy Minister of Mineral Resources and Energy Ms Bavelile 
Hlongwa and a team from the Independent Police Investigative Directorate (IPID) to also 
provide updates relating to investigations of the murder. 
 
“Our meeting today is a follow up to the one we had with the family shortly after the tragic 
death of Jabu earlier this month. We thought we should give them space to mourn the loss 
of their loved one without us coming and going in the residence,” said Mamabolo. 
 
Ms Hlongwa and Mamabolo together with the police leadership introduced a team of 
investigators from IPID who will be leading the investigation into the circumstances that led 
to the shooting and killing of Mr Baloyi.  
 
Baloyi was killed in the CBD of Tshwane two weeks ago during clashes between taxi 
operators and a group that is alleged to be participating in drug trade in the area. 
 
“We are grateful for the quick response we are getting from the police in finding the truth 
about  what led to Jabu’s death. I strongly believe that this is important in the process of the 
family finding healing,” said Deputy Minister Hlongwa. 
 
Investigators will be constantly liaising with the family to ensure that they keep Baloyi’s loved 
ones up to date with the progress of the probe.  
 
Government has restated its commitment to provide support to the family, who lost their sole 
bread winner in the home. 
 
ENDS 
 



For more information, contact the Department of Roads and Transport’s Melitah 
Madiba on 073 644 9935 or Theo Nkonki on 082 719 6404 E-mail: 
PressOffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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